PLANNING BOARD MEETING
July 31, 2006

The Planning Board for the Town of Yadkinville met on Monday evening, July 31, 2006
at 5:30 p.m. Those in attendance were B.H. Dinkins, Carl Shore, Matthew Hamby,
Eldon Crews, Louise Walker and Dana Ladd.

The meeting was called to order by Mr. Dinkins and minutes of the prior meeting were
approved as read. The meeting was then turned over to Mr. Kim Bates from the Division
of Community Assistance who is helping direct the Board in revising and updating the
zoning and subdivision ordinances for the Town. Preliminary drafis were handed out to
each board member. Mr. Bates went over in detail the various suggestive changes that
had been made in this first draft. He wants to have the zoning ordinances as user friendly
as possible.

The Board is encouraged to continue to read over these two drafts and if there are any
questions, they will be discussed at the next meeting.

With no further business to be discussed, the meeting was adjourned until next month.
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B.H. Dinkins, Chairman Wanda Doss, Secretary



